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VEHICLE BURGLARY 

 

Summary:  From August 31, 2016 thru October 13, 2016, a series 

of vehicle burglaries were reported to the ELAC 

Sheriff Station. Most of the crimes occurred between 

3:00pm and 6pm.  The vehicles’ batteries were stolen 

in all cases.  The Station has increased patrols in all 

parking lots to help prevent further burglaries and 

other crimes.   

Location:  The vehicle burglary occurred in at the South Gate 

Campus back parking lot on Southern and Calden 

Streets.  The target vehicles appeared to be parked 

along the brick wall. 

Possible vehicles 

At risk:  All vehicles are at risk.  All vehicle owners should take 

proper precautions to prevent thefts and burglaries.     

IF you have any information regarding these crimes, please contact the 

ELAC Sheriff Station 24 hours a day at (323) 265-8800.  The Sheriff 

Station is located in the Stadium B5-104. 

CRIME PREVENTION TIPS 

 LOCK YOUR VEHICLE! 

 REPORT SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY TO THE SHERIFF STATION 

 PARK YOUR VEHICLES BACK-IN AGAINST THE WALL   


